
 

 A meeting of the full governing body was held on the 3rd December 2024. The impact of the 
meeting was: 

• Governors re-elected the chair and vice chair for the next two years. 
• Governors received concise reports on sports premium, pupil premium, SEND, Art and 

DT and the school’s progress to meeting the DfE’s digital standards on filtering and 
monitoring.  

• Governors reviewed the school’s budget and the most recent monitoring report.  
 

Governors lived out the Christian vision by reviewing many aspects of the school and making 
decisions ensuring the children continue to thrive and develop. 


